
From: Clanon, Paul 
Sent: 8/13/2013 5:10:06 PM 
To: Doll, Laura (/0=PG&E/OU=CORPORATE/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=LRDD) 
Cc: Hagan, Jack (Brigadier General - CA) (emory.hagan@cpuc.ca.gov) 
Bee: 
Subject: Re: PG&E Courtesy Notification of Aerial Patrol Plane Crash in Chico Area 

Terrible. 

On Aug 13, 2013, at 5:04 PM, "Doll, Laura" < @pge.eom> wrote: 

More sad news. 

From: Yee, Frances 
Sent: Tuesday, August 13, 2013 5:01 PM 
To: elizaveta.malashenko(g)cpuc.ca.oov: Robertson, Michael 
fmichael.robertson@cpuc.ca.aov') 
Cc: Redacted 
Subject: PG&E Courtesy Notification of Aerial Patrol Plane Crash in Chico Area 

Liza and Mike, 

This is a courtesy notification to inform you that around 11:40 this morning, a 
contractor performing aerial patrol activities for PG&E in the Chico area crashed and 
caused a small fire. Unfortunately there were two fatalities, both involving the pilot 
and an observer on the plane. Wanted you to be aware in case the media contacted 
you. As I obtain more information, I will send along to you. 

PG&E will be standing down on all aerial patrol activities for the next two days. 

Related news articles: 
http://www.kcra.com/news/cai-fire-plane-crashes-in-butte-co-near-chico/-
/11797728/2 .0/-/lf6b50/-/index.html 
http://www.khsltv.com/content/localnews/story/BCSO-2-Confirmed-Fatalities-in-
Plane-Crash-South/YRWisSytqUqlJPfBE3H DA.cspx 
http://www.kcra.com/news/cal-fire-plane-crashes-in-butte-co-near-chico/-
/11797728/2 0/-/lf6b50/-/index.html?absolute=true 

If you have any questions, feel free to contact me or Redacted 
at Redacted 

Regards, 

Frances Yee 

Redacted 
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